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Silent Notice and STA Request Explanation 

 

Station K28GG-D, Medford, OR, was taken silent at approximately 7:35 pm on August 13, 2018.  
The station will remain dark while the transmission facility is moved to another building at the 
currently licensed site and the transmitter is replaced.   


